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Revelation
You can understand the mysterious book of
Revelation. The book of Revelation—the last
book in the Bible—is, to many people, its
most confusing. They find its strange symbols
and images puzzling and mysterious. But you
can understand it. The book's very name mean
a revealing, a way to gain understanding. Its
first verse tells us it was written to reveal
"things which must shortly take place." If
you are confused by the book of Revelation
and would like to know what it all means—and
how it's cast of mysterious characters all
fit within Bible prophecy—then read the Bible
Study Aid ebook The Book of Revelation
Unveiled. This study aid will take you
through the major themes of the book of
Revelation helping you to understand what
Jesus Christ revealed to the apostle John and
how it all fits together. Discover the major
trends and future prophetic events that will
shape this world—and your life—in the days
ahead. Chapters in this ebook: -- The Book of
Revelation: Is It Relevant Today? -- Keys to
Understanding Revelation -- The Story Flow of
the Book of Revelation -- Chapter Outline of
the Book of Revelation -- God's Church in
Prophecy -- What Is the Church? -- Duality in
Bible Prophecy -- The Book of Revelation's
Divine Authority -- The Seals of the
Prophetic Scroll -- The Day of the Lord
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Finally Arrives -- Satan's War Against the
People of God -- The Mark and Number of the
Beast -- The Two Women of Revelation -- The
'Time of Jacob's Trouble' -- The Destruction
of Satan's Kingdom -- Satan: The Great
Seducer -- The Everlasting Kingdom of God
Inside this Bible Study Aid ebook: "The name
of the book, Revelation, is a translation of
the title in the original New Testament
Greek, Apocalypsis—the origin of the other
name by which the book is now known, the
Apocalypse. The Greek term denotes an
unveiling or uncovering—thus, a revelation."
"Here is the key to understanding the book.
Jesus alone can unlock the meaning of its
symbols, visions and descriptionsChrist
reveals its meaning. He unlocks its seals.
But how does He do it?" "Most of
Revelation—about two thirds of its content—is
devoted to the seventh seal. The contents of
the first six seals are found in chapter 6
alone." "How will the two witnesses and their
message be received?" "The book of Revelation
reveals, from more than one perspective, the
emergence of this vast end-time empire
governed from a great city God labels
“Babylon the great”, the reference here being
to Rome." "Jesus Christ will return to
establish that Kingdom on earth (the Kingdom
of God) at His second coming, at last
bringing the peace mankind has always longed
for but never achieved."
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Lectures on the Book of Revelation
The New International Version in a handy,
affordable paperback edition.

The Book of Revelation Unveiled
The Book of Revelation is a fascinating piece
of Scripture as well as an extraordinary
piece of literature. In this Tyndale
Commentary, Ian Paul takes a disciplined
approach to the text, paying careful
attention to the ways that John draws from
the Old Testament. Additionally, Paul
examines how the original audience would have
heard this message from John, and then draws
helpful comments for contemporary reflection.

Holy Bible
This contribution to The New International
Commentary on the New Testament is a revision
of Robert Mounce's original entry on the book
of Revelation and reflects more than twenty
additional years of mature thought and the
latest in scholarship.

Revelation of Jesus Christ
The Reverend Clarence Larkin was one of the
most widely influential thinkers on end-times
prophecies of the early twentieth century,
and his writings remain vital to appreciating
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the apocalyptic Christian thought that today
enjoys widespread popularity. This 1919 book
serves as a study guide for the Book of
Revelation, the Bible's prophetic final
chapter. Larkin explains the concepts of the
Beast and the False Prophet, the Seven Seals
and the Seven Trumpets, and the importance of
the Book of Daniel in understanding the
Rapture. Charts and illustrations depict the
"Pale Horse Rider," "Daniel's Four Wild
Beasts," "Egyptian Plagues Compared," and
more. Also available from Cosimo Classics:
Larkin's The Spirit World, Rightly Dividing
the Word, and The Second Coming of Christ.
American Baptist pastor and author CLARENCE
LARKIN (1850-1924) was born in Pennsylvania,
and later set up his ministry there. He wrote
extensively and popularly on a wide range of
Biblical and theological matters.

The Theology of the Book of Revelation
There is a development between expectation
for the rebuilding of the New
Jerusalem/Temple in the Old Testament and the
coming of the New Jerusalem/Temple in
Revelation. In Revelation, there is a dynamic
relation between the New Jerusalem and the
Heavenly Jerusalem: the New Jerusalem is the
descent of the Heavenly Jerusalem. Moreover,
there is no Temple building which was
expected as the eschatological promise in the
Old Testament but rather God and the Lamb is
Page 5/26

Free Reading The Book Of Revelation The Smart
Guide To The Bible Series
the Temple. How can this shift be explained?
Pilchan Lee examines the exegetical tradition
which existed between the Old Testament and
Revelation. He assumes that as the exegetical
tradition, the early Jewish (apocalyptic)
literature functions as a key element for
forming the idea of the New Jerusalem in
Revelation. John's main argument is that the
church (which is symbolized by several
images) is placed in heaven now (chapters
4-20) and the church (which is symbolized by
the New Jerusalem) will descend to the earth
from heaven in the future (21-22).

Understanding the Book of Revelation
This book is about the truth revealed from
the mystery hidden in the Book of Revelation.
The Book of Revelation is about the missing
information revealed to John because there
was no record in the Bible about what
happened to the perfect creation in Genesis
1:1. There was no record about Adam, created
by the I AM, as the first God and his
generations before this present world. The
Bible has not recorded the lineage of Jesus
from the I AM in order to present to the
world who is Jesus. This is the truth that
must be known. The Book of Revelation had
been misunderstood because of the political
interpretation of its images. In John 8:32,
Jesus says, "And you shall know the truth,
and the truth shall make you free" Here, the
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truth, refers to Jesus who has power to set
humanity free from the bondage of the God of
this world. Jesus declares in John 14: 6,
that He is the "Truth." After the gospel had
been preached for thousands of years,
humanity is still in captivity of the God of
this world. Many people keep asking why a
good God can allow these types of suffering.
This shows that Jesus the "Truth" is not yet
known. Confessing Jesus as a Savior is
different from knowing Him. This has been
done for thousands of years and the world is
getting worst. When Jesus, the "Truth" is
known, He will set humanity free from this
spiritual enslavement. The revealed truth
from the mystery in the Book of Revelation,
presented here, is a divine journey toward
knowing Jesus, the "Truth." I encourage
everyone to read this book.

The Book of Revelation
Charles Swindoll's practical study of the
books of Matthew through 1 Thessalonians is
part of God's Masterwork, a five-volume
overview of the Bible that lays a foundation
for a lifetime of personal Bible study and
application.

You Can Understand® the Book of
Revelation
The final book of the Bible, Revelation
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prophesies the ultimate judgement of mankind
in a series of allegorical visions, grisly
images and numerological predictions.
According to these, empires will fall, the
"Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will
rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by
Will Self.

The Book of Revelation
This textbook identifies the sections of
Revelation in a sensible and helpful way, as
well as identifying the key theological
themes with a view to their context and
interpretation

The Book of Revelation
Revelation. It’s often the book of the Bible
that Christians, pastors, and seminaries have
the most trouble understanding. But Skip
Heitzig, the dynamic senior pastor at Calvary
of Albuquerque—one of the nation’s largest
churches—is eager to bring clarity to the
mystery of Revelation and share why it’s an
important, relevant, and exciting book to
explore. With a smart, good-natured style and
an investigative flair, Skip provides clear
explanations and captivating explorations to
help readers discover: the truth behind the
misconceptions the meaning of the symbols and
signs why messages of Revelation were
presented symbolically what this book has to
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do with Jesus and the gospel message the good
news that most Christians miss Readers can
mine the riches of Revelation for their faith
today as they deepen their understanding of
and relationship with the loving, allknowing, and promise-keeping God.

Praying the Book of Revelation
Are you baffled by the Book of Revelation?
Understand the purpose, key themes, and
symbolism of the most fascinating book in the
Bible with The Book of Revelation For
Dummies, an easy-to-understand guide that
will help you grasp the enduring messages of
Revelation and apply them to your life. You
will understand what Revelation says about
the past, present, and future, and how it
relates to the rest of the Bible. You will
learn how this mysterious book of the Bible
fits into a historical context. You’ll
discover all kinds of interesting facts about
the apostle John and learn about the details
of his world. You will be able to choose a
perspective for interpreting this book of the
Bible and decipher the many haunting symbols.
There is no need to read this reference guide
from cover to cover; simply browse the table
of contents or flip through the pages to find
the answers and assistance that you need.
Discover how to: Interpret the prophecy of
the Revelation Place it in historical context
Understand how it relates to other books in
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the Bible Unravel the details of the apostle
John’s life and world Choose a perspective
for understanding See the grander scheme of
things Complete with lists of the ten most
commonly asked questions about end times and
the ten rules of thumb for interpreting
scripture, The Book of Revelation For Dummies
will help you understand and decode one of
the most perplexing books in the Bible!

The Book of Revelation For Dummies
The Book of Revelation has always been a
mysterious and intriguing book, describing in
symbolic terms the confrontation between the
Disciples of Christ and the powers political and supernatural - that hold sway
over the current age. Fundamentalists have
been attracted to the book and have sought to
decipher its strange symbols as coded
prophecy of future events. But as Pablo
Richard shows in Apocalypse, the most
powerful readings of the Book of Revelation
are through the eyes of the oppressed, living
out their Christian faith in the context of
the modern empire. It is they who identify
most strongly with Revelation's ultimate
message of hope and life in the midst of
death and persecution. Apocalypse first
provides a general introduction to the
reading of Revelation by examining three keys
for its understanding: the historical, he
sociological, and the literary-structural.
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The book then goes on to explore the whole of
the Book of Revelation, following the book's
own structure. Each section provides a lineby-line reading of the text, establishing the
literal meaning before applying the
interpretive keys already established.

Revelation (Understanding the Bible
Commentary Series)
Notes on the book of Revelations
The Book of Revelation
The Book of Revelation is God's message to
all who are concerned about the future. And
no guide makes Revelation more understandable
than this one. You'll grasp the meaning of
each verse, you'll understand every important
symbol, and you'll get the big picture of all
that God has promised for those who believe
in Him.

A Commentary on the Book of Revelation
This study is unique in its comprehensive
account of the theology of Revelation, and is
original in its exposition of the Book's
message.

Charts on the Book of Revelation
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A shocking, fascinating novel by the author
of The Insult and Divided Kingdom.

God's Masterwork
With five indexes covering: Symbols; Periods
covered; Proper Sequence of Chapters; Key Symbols; Chapters.

Revelation (Baker Exegetical Commentary
on the New Testament)
This commentary series is established on the
presupposition that the theological character
of the New Testament documents calls for
exegesis that is sensitive to theological
themes as well as to the details of the
historical, linguistic, and textual context.
Such thorough exegetical work lies at the
heart of these volumes, which contain
detailed verse-by-verse commentary preceded
by general comments on each section and
subsection of the text. An important aim of
the NIGTC authors is to interact with the
wealth of significant New Testament research
published in recent articles and monographs.
In this connection the authors make their own
scholarly contributions to the ongoing study
of the biblical text. The text on which these
commentaries are based is the UBS Greek New
Testament, edited by Kurt Aland and others.
While engaging the major questions of text
and interpretation at a scholarly level, the
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authors keep in mind the needs of the
beginning student of Greek as well as the
pastor or layperson who may have studied the
language at some time but does not now use it
on a regular basis.

The Book of Revelation
The Book of Revelation
Egyptian Origen of the Book of
Revelation
This first-of-its-kind charts book does not
seek to support specific interpretations of
end-times prophecies. Instead, it depicts the
literary, historical, and theological
backgrounds of Revelation, arguably the New
Testament's most challenging book. Includes
seventy-nine charts, timelines, and maps. All
charts are reproducible for classroom use.

The Occult Interpretation of the Book
of Revelation
Provides a section-by-section commentary on
the New Testament book of Revelation,
featuring discussion of primary themes,
individual verses, and problems of
interpretation, and including information on
authorship, date, and historical background.
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Revelation
A groundbreaking first social-science
commentary on this popular book of the Bible.

Revelations
The life and times of the New Testament’s
most mystifying and incendiary book Few
biblical books have been as revered and
reviled as Revelation. Many hail it as the
pinnacle of prophetic vision, the cornerstone
of the biblical canon, and, for those with
eyes to see, the key to understanding the
past, present, and future. Others denounce it
as the work of a disturbed individual whose
horrific dreams of inhumane violence should
never have been allowed into the Bible.
Timothy Beal provides a concise cultural
history of Revelation and the apocalyptic
imaginations it has fueled. Taking readers
from the book’s composition amid the
Christian persecutions of first-century Rome
to its enduring influence today in popular
culture, media, and visual art, Beal explores
the often wildly contradictory lives of this
sometimes horrifying, sometimes inspiring
biblical vision. He shows how such figures as
Augustine and Hildegard of Bingen made
Revelation central to their own mystical
worldviews, and how, thanks to the vivid
works of art it inspired, the book remained
popular even as it was denounced by later
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church leaders such as Martin Luther.
Attributed to a mysterious prophet identified
only as John, Revelation speaks with a voice
unlike any other in the Bible. Beal
demonstrates how the book is a multimedia
constellation of stories and images that
mutate and evolve as they take hold in new
contexts, and how Revelation is reinvented in
the hearts and minds of each new generation.
This succinct book traces how Revelation
continues to inspire new diagrams of history,
new fantasies of rapture, and new nightmares
of being left behind.

The Book of Revelation
John Paul Heil presents an original analysis
of the theme of worship in the book of
Revelation guided by a new illustration of
its comprehensive chiastic structure. The
worship that Revelation exhorts and enables
is in the divine Spirit of prophetic witness
against all forms of idolatrous worship on
earth in favor of a true, heavenly, and
universal worship of the Lord God and the
Lord Jesus Christ, the Lamb, for an eternal
and heavenly life. The audience begins this
worship in the eucharistic supper into which
Revelation leads them by inviting them to
respond to the promise of Jesus, "Yes, I am
coming soon," with "Amen! Come, Lord Jesus!"
They thereby affirm and welcome the coming of
the Lord Jesus, the exalted sacrificial Lamb,
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to the eucharistic supper that anticipates
his final coming and the divine grace, the
gift of eternal life, of the Lord Jesus that
is intended to be the destiny of all--"The
grace of the Lord Jesus with all!"

Four Views on the Book of Revelation
Perhaps no book in the history of the world
has been as misunderstood and misappropriated
as the Book of Revelation. Those people
versed in the methods of scholarly
interpretation (exegesis) may understand the
symbolism of this work, but what about the
general reader? How is he or she to know
whether this book is being soundly
interpreted or misinterpreted? Father Chapman
writes for the general reader, for the many
who need to understand the truth of The
Message of the Book of Revelation -both its
historical message and its message for
Christians today. He explains, phrase by
phrase, in clear, direct terms what has been
learned about the genre of writings called
apocalyptic literature - of which Revelation
is a part - and how that knowledge can be
properly used to interpret the images and
symbols of Revelation. Faithful to the
teaching of the Church, this explanation of
Revelation "reveals" this biblical book to be
an inspiring, hope-filled, poetic portrayal
of the triumph of Christ and his followers
over the powers of evil. The Rev. Charles T.
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Chapman, Jr., was raised and educated as a
Southern Baptist. He joined the Episcopal
Church in 1980 and was ordained priest in
1987. He holds degrees from Union University
and The Southern Baptist Theological
Seminary, with further training at the
Episcopal Theological Seminary of the
Southwest. With Bible teaching and writing
among his principle interests, Fr. Chapman
offers this commentary in the hopes that
reason and scholarship can shed light on a
biblical work where baseless, extravagant
imagination has long cast its shadow.

The Book of Revelation
The Understanding the Bible Commentary Series
helps readers navigate the strange and
sometimes intimidating literary terrain of
the Bible. These accessible volumes break
down the barriers between the ancient and
modern worlds so that the power and meaning
of the biblical texts become transparent to
contemporary readers. The contributors tackle
the task of interpretation using the full
range of critical methodologies and
practices, yet they do so as people of faith
who hold the text in the highest regard.
Pastors, teachers, and lay people alike will
cherish the truth found in this commentary
series.

The Book of Revelation and the Work of
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the Priest
This in-depth treatise presents conclusive
evidence for an extremely close relationship
between ancient Egyptian religious beliefs
and the Book of Revelation. Practically all
characters, scenes and series of scenes found
in Revelation have parallels in mainstream
Egyptian sources, including the Book of the
Dead, the Amduat, Book of Gates, Book of
Aker, Books of the Heavens and others.
Parallel characters include Egypt's Apophis
as Revelation's Satan while situations and
activities in scenes include the judgment
scene and singers by a lake of fire. Parallel
sequences of scenes include those found in
the 2nd to 12th Divisions of the Book of
Gates and most of Revelation's Chapters
15-21. Allusions to the Book of Dead are
common. Finally, a key conclusion: the entire
structure of the Book of Revelation can be
accounted for in the organization of text and
paintings on the walls and ceilings of the
tomb of Ramesses VI in Egypt's Valley of the
Kings. Fully referenced to enable critical
review. See revorigin.com

The Book of Revelation
Explores the New Testament book of Revelation
in a historical first-century context,
reinterpreting the book as a scathing attack
on the decadence of Rome that was
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subsequently adopted by early Christians as a
weapon against heresy.

The New Jerusalem in the Book of
Revelation
Rev. ed. of: The book of Revelation--justice
and judgment. c1985.

The Message of the Book of Revelation
"Revelations: A New Beginning" contains the
hidden secrets of Saint John's Revelations,
and as you know, it is one of the most
debated and most difficult books of all the
scriptures to read and understand because of
the extreme symbolism tied to it. We have
always assumed the words of God's prophets
and their stories were indisputable just
because of one's eminence in interpreted them
as being true. Man has forgotten the history
of himself, Earth, God, the origin of the
universe, and how the scriptures have been
documented, interpreted, and strictly passed
down by our ancestors and religious leaders.
As symbolic as Revelations is it has nothing
to do with the end days or even about a
solitary Anti-Christ as we understand it nor
is it about Jesus coming to save you. In
truth, Revelations is your own guide showing
you that you no longer need to look at
yourself as a sinner because you have bared
your cross, like Jesus, and now the time has
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come for you to ascend to a higher state of
Mind. Revelations: "A New Beginning" is a
book that will help open the gates of your
Soul memories so you can become aware of your
own divineness and that you are a God too. My
fellow Gods, what is coming to an end is the
old ways of perceiving and understanding God.
It is not that God is a mystery. It is you
that is the mystery, and when fear is
resolved within, you are then ready to open
up to the hidden secrets behind the Book of
Revelations that religions have kept as a
secret for thousands of years, either on
purpose or because of ignorance.

Apocalypse
Four Views on the Book of Revelation focuses
specifically on the book of Revelation and
the primary ways in which it is read. The
four views are the: preterist; idealist;
classical dispensationalist, and progressive
dispensationalist. Copyright © Libri GmbH.
All rights reserved.

The Book of Revelation
The Book of Revelation contains some of the
most difficult passages in Scripture. Grant
Osborne's commentary on Revelation begins
with a thorough introduction and the many
difficulties involved in its interpretation.
He also examines elements that complicate the
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interpretation of apocalyptic literature. As
with all volumes published in the BECNT
series, Revelation seeks to reach a broad
audience with scholarly research from a
decidedly evangelical perspective.

The Book of Revelation
Revelation meaning the Greek word: Apocalypse
- to reveal, to uncover and to unveil. Who is
God speaking to in the book of Revelation?
Are we living in the days that the book of
Revelation is talking about? The next
greatest event on God's calendar is about to
come to pass. Prophecy is history written
before hand. Revelation is history in
reverse. This book is simply the effort to
eliminate the fears and misunderstanding of
the concept of the book of Revelation. People
say that the book of Revelation cannot be
understood and in essence do not attempt to
read it. God meant for us to understand the
book of Revelation and He had to have it
written so that it would be applicable to the
people four thousand years ago as well as the
people of today. When you are writing about
something in the future, events, technology
and things will change; so you would have to
write it in a way that it could be for all
times. It is called Revelation because God
therein discovers those things, which could
have never been sifted out by the reasoning
of human understanding. These are the deep
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things of God, which no man knows, but the
Spirit of God, and those to whom He reveals
them to. I am a servant in the ministry of
the Lord Jesus Christ. I am deeply indebted
to all who have laid the foundation before
me. I have sought to give credit to whom
credit is due. This book reflects the toils
and tears of writers whose efficiency and
eloquence have inspired me. It is my desire
and endeavor to inspire others to explore in
the reading of the scriptures. May the grace
of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ and the
sweet communion of the Holy Spirit, rule,
rest and abide from henceforth and forever
more. Amen! Evangelist Linda

Revelation
Lectures to 57 priests in Dornach Sept 5-22,
1924 (CW 346)John's Book of Revelation, the
Apocalypse, has been subjected to countless
theological and academic interpretations over
the years, usually based on theories and
abstract speculations. Rudolf Steiner,
however, discussed the Book of Revelation
through direct experience and knowledge of
the spiritual truths contained in John's
mysterious imagery. Rudolf Steiner had
already presented his insights on the
Apocalypse to various audiences, but in 1924
he presented a completely new perspective.
This time, his comments were in response to
requests from priests of The Christian
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Community, the movement for religious
renewal, which itself had taken form on the
basis of Steiner's insights. This book will
be of value to anyone who would like a fresh
perspective on the most enigmatic book of the
New Testament. Includes eight color plates of
blackboard drawings. Read Bobby Matherne's
review of this book

Social-science Commentary on the Book
of Revelation
As a history book the Bible is unique,
telling us about the future as well as the
past. To become obsessed with either is to
evade life’s challenges. Both perspectives
are needed to live ‘over the circumstances’
of the present. The book of Revelation
focuses on the future and can produce two
reactions among Christians - some cannot get
into it and others cannot get out of it!! We
need a more balanced view of its
significance. After all, it is the only book
in the whole Bible to which God has attached
a special blessing and an awful curse. It was
written for ordinary people under
extraordinary pressure. Suffering is the key
to its understanding. It is a manual for
martyrdom. As history draws to a close, all
Christians need its message of warning and
encouragement.

The Book of Revelation
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Revelation, by any modern standard, is a
strange book. It has intrigued and perplexed
readers through the centuries, and all too
often has fallen victim to fanciful
interpretations. Although it may seem
mysterious and impenetrable to us today, it
represents a distinct message in language and
imagery that was familiar to the original
readers, woven together into a beautiful
tapestry of twenty-two interconnected
chapters. The Book of Revelation: The Rest of
the Story demonstrates that the key to
understanding the message of Revelation is
found in this intricate relationship between
the seven “letters” and the rest of the book,
with the visions of Revelation 4–22 building
on, fleshing out, and driving home each of
the messages to the seven churches in
Revelation 2–3. In the end, Revelation proves
to be not primarily a guide to how things are
going to unfold at the end of the age, but
rather a profound call to a life of radical
devotion to Jesus regardless of one’s
circumstances.

The Book of Revelation
Towns looks at this apocalyptic message and
poses questions about whether Godis awakening
the church to worship today to prepare His
people for heaven andtheir primary purpose in
eternity.
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